03 January 2016

Mr. Hasan Abdul Rahman Al Serkal
Executive Vice President &

Chief Operations Officer

Dubai Financial Market

Dubai — United Arab Emirates

Submitted Through Efsah System

Subject: Fire incident at The Address
Downtown.

Dear Mr. Al Serkal,

As reported by media, a fire incident
took place at The Address Downtown in
Dubai on the night of 31 December
2015. The fire has been contained and
the cause is being investigated by the
company and the relevant authorities.
The building and risk of fire are covered
by insurance so there should be no
material impact on the company as a
result of this incident.

Yours sincerely,

Ayman Hamdy
General Counsel

CC: Securities and Commodities Authority
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